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Arnbrook Primary Foundation Stage  

Newsletter 

My Mum and Dad make me laugh! 

This week we are continuing our topic all about our homes and our family. 

We would  love to have your Wow moments slips  all about what you 

have been getting up to with your children at home. 

New School Website 

Have you seen our new school website? If not please do check it out at 
http://www.arnbrookprimary.net there is a Foundation Stage section 
and this newsletter will be added every week. We are also on twitter 

@arnbrookprimary   

Autumnal Walk 

On Monday 16th October we will be going on an autumnal walk around 
the local area. More details to follow but you will be very welcome to join us and 

see what we can find! 

Attendance 

Huge well done to Badgers for 100% attendance AGAIN last week!  

 

Thank you also for making sure your child is in school on time. Don’t for-

get if your child is ever unwell or unable to attend please do give the at-

tendance office a call 01159 6499388 and let 

us know before 9am. 

 

Badgers 100% 

Foxes 97% 

Hedgehogs 91% 

Squirrels 86% 

Rabbits 50% 

Http://www.arnbrookprimary.net


 

Coats and Jumpers 

As the weather gets colder please don’t forget to ensure your child has a 

named coat as we will still be outside even if it is raining! Please can we 

ask you to make sure all children’s jumpers and cardigans are named! 

Trip to White Post Farm 

Thank you to all who have signed up to say they would like to come join us. Now we 

have confirmed numbers we will go ahead and book and will be writing to confirm the 

cost next week. 

PE Kit 

We will be starting PE soon.  You will need a White polo-shirt or T-shirt. Black shorts for indoor PE, 

Black tracksuit bottoms or leggings for outdoor PE. Black plimsolls and a Draw-string PE bag. 

These all need to be named please. 

Children are permitted to wearing a pair of flat stud earrings. These must be removed for all PE les-
sons. If you want your child to have their ears pierced, please have them done at the beginning of 
the summer holiday so that they are healed by September and the earrings can be removed. 

Important Dates: 

Monday 16th October  - 9am—Autumnal walk 

23rd-27th Oct Half Term 

Mon 11th Dec  PM Nativity including reception & afternoon nursery 

Wednesday 13th Dec AM Nativity including reception & morning nursery 

22nd Dec Break up for Christmas 

What a smartie! 

These meetings start NEXT WEEK! Look out for a letter in 
your child’s book bag letting you know when we will be fo-
cusing on your child and inviting you in to see what they have 

been getting up to and how they are getting on. 


